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Process for meeting with the Pharmaceutical Industry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Requests to meet with any member of the West Hampshire Medicines 

Optimisation Team must be made by completing a meeting request form which 

can be downloaded from this website or by emailing linda.rashley1@nhs.net   

(No appointments can be made directly with team members) 

Completed forms will be reviewed by the Medicines Optimisation Team on a 

monthly basis and a decision made whether to offer an appointment or not 

Linda Rashley will contact representatives to offer an appointment or advise that an 

appointment cannot be offered at this time 
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